INVITATION TO THE ASSOCIATION DES FAMILLES GOSSELIN'S 2024 MEETING
Dear members,

You will find attached the Program of the "Association des Familles Gosselin's 2024 meeting", taking place on October 5th & 6th, 2024 in St-Jean-Port-Joli and Berthier-sur-Mer. Don't hesitate to transfer the Invitation and Program to members of your family Gosselin. We will be very pleased to see you all. The Association totalise actually 104 members, we have an urgent need for new members and volunteers for the Board of directors. Otherwise, we will be in the obligation to cease the activities of the "Association des familles Gosselin" very soon, which would be pitiful!
Concerning the accomodation, we consider that it would be preferable to make reservation at the "Motel de la Falaise in St-Jean-Port-Joli" for Friday October 4th and at the "Hôtel L'Oiselière de Montmagny" for Saturday October 5th in order to be closer to the events. For the visit to "La Grosse Ile" bring with your lunch, raincoat or umbrella (just in case!) and good shoes for walking.
For more information, please do not hesitate to contact me: maria.gosselin@videotron.ca or Diane Gosselin: gosselindiane@hotmail.com.

Please let us know before September 1st, 2024 : 
Will  you be present : 

Saturday morning for the General Assembly ? __________________________

Saturday at noon for Lunch at "la Roche-à-Veillon" ? ___________________

Saturday afternoon to the "Musée Maritime de L'Islet" ? ___________________________

Saturday night for supper at the Hotel L'Oiselière ? _________________________

Sunday Morning for the visit to "La Grosse Ile" ? ________________________

Will you be taking the Package Deal: Supper / Night / Breakfast and Visit to "La Grosse Ile", 

 à l'Hôtel L'Oiselière ? ___________________

